From: Philip Herrey_

Sent: 02 August 2021 16:02
To: Nora-Andreea Constantinescu
Subject: Re: 116 St Pancras Way 2021/2154/L Approval of details

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi Nora,

Sure! Is the attached suitable? It’s a photo the installer sent us to illustrate the intended construction.

Thanks!

On 2 Aug 2021, at 15:48, Nora-Andreea Constantinescu <Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Philip,

Hope you are well.

| have just reviewed the information submitted to discharge condition 4 of listed building consent
application. Really sorry for this delay in getting back to you.

The condition requires:

Before the relevant part of the work is begun, a photograph of a sample and
product specifications for Welsh natural slate shall be submitted to and
approved in writing by the local planning authority.

Your submission does not include a photograph.

Can you please send this to me?

Best Regards,



